
Saltash Town Council Accepts Cornwall Council’s Play Park Offer 

Saltash Town Council can confirm that it has accepted Cornwall Council’s offer to remove all 

play equipment and a litter bin from the Pillmere Drive Play Park, prior to April 1. 

Moving forward, the Town Council will consider the future of the site at the Services 

meeting, in July. 

Mayor of Saltash, Julia Peggs said: ‘We are grateful for Cornwall Council’s offer to remove the 

play equipment and litter bin from the Pillmere Drive Play Park. We hope that it will allow us 

to consider the future of the site.’  


